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MEMORANDUM FOR:

FROM:
SUBJECT:

Victor Stello, Jr., Acting Assistant Director for
Operating Reactors, DOR

Robert L. Baer, Chief, Reactor Safety Branch, DOR

OCONEE 1, 2, and 3 PROPOSED SAFE SHUTDOWN FACILITY
(TACS 7274)

PLANT NAME: Oconee 1, 2, 3

DOCKET NOS.: 50-269, 50-270, and 50-287
PROJECT BRANCH: ORB-4
PROJECT MANAGER: M. Fairtile
Reactor Safety
Waiting

REVIEW BRANCH:
REVIEW STATUS:

Attached are the Reactor Safety Branch's preliminary questions on the

proposed Oconee Safe Shutdown Facility.

Since the facility 1s in the

conceptual planning stages, these questions are considered indicative
of the type of information our branch needs to evaluate the final
design. We understand that these questions, along with other sets of
questions from varfous branches within NRC, will be coordinated and
edited by M. Fairtile (NRC) prior to being seat to Oconee.

The combined questions will therefore serve to establish the minimum
scope of the formal SSF submittal.

Attachment: As stated

cc: D. Efsenhut
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original signed by

Robert Baer

Robert L. Baer, Chief
Reactor Safety Branch
Divisfon of Operating Reactors
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